
To note the following two questions, submitted to the Police and Crime 
Commissioner on behalf of Cllr Richard Britton: 
 
Question 1. During the early stages of the now defunct Tri-Force Collaboration 
Programme the three forces reached an agreement on how the costs and 
benefits of individual collaborative projects would be apportioned. Now that 
Avon & Somerset has dropped out of this programme has a new agreement 
been reached with Gloucestershire – particularly with regard to the 
apportioning of project costs? 
 
Question 2. You have often stated that Neighbourhood Watch is not a Police 
programme. Please would you clarify exactly what role you expect the police 
to play in the running of the much-valued neighbourhood Watch scheme. 
 
 


